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Comments: | am NOT in support of allowing overnight lodging for private, paid parties by for profit businesses on
public land. If there are allowed overnight huts being built on public land, they should not be for private
businesses. They should also be allowed to be built on lands that have limited access currently. Not placed in
zones that have a large number of users already crammed into the area.

Please do not allow for profit businesses to overcrowd the limited winter access resources we have in WA. If they
want to open a new area that isn't already being accessed and paid for by the existing user group, that should be
another proposal.

I vote NO on for profit businesses appropriating public lands for their own benefit at the expense of the public.
This has been decided before and needs to be put to rest.



